POINT ROBERTS WATER DISTRICT NO. 4
Special Scheduled Meeting of
August 25th, 2005
The Special Meeting of the Point Roberts Water District No. 4 Board of Commissioners was called to order at 7:12 p.m.  In attendance were Commissioners Anderson, Johnson, Wilkowski, and Manager Bourks.  Guest included Kevin Melsheimer, Beverly Griffith, Renee Coe and from the All Point Bulletin, Meg Olson.
        1.  NEW BUSINESS:   

A.  Manager Bourks, Commissioner Anderson and Bill Reynolds, from Hammond Collier
                  Wade Livingstone, met with the WA State Department of Health on August 18th, 2005.

                  The State ha requested  the Water District must Review and Compile Historical Data, 
 
     Analyze Water Usage Patterns, Develop Demand Projections and Develop Results

                  and Recommendations.  This must be done before a decision to serve the District with

                  additional water connections will be made.
  
B.  Commissioner Wilkowski moved to accept the Scope of Work from Hammond Collier
                  Wade Livingstone.  This is the Consultant Service Agreement with Point Roberts

                  Water District No. 4 for 2005 ERU Capacity Analysis.  The motion was seconded by

                  Commissioner Johnson and passed.

        2.   COMMISSIONER’S COMMENTS:    


As the Commissioners had no further comments the meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.


The next meeting of the Board of Commissioners is September 8th, 2005 at 7:00 p.m.  
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